
 

 

 
May 13, 2009 

 
Mr. Cory Vandenbos 
LA Area Manager 
HP Communications, Inc. 
13341 Temescal Canyon Rd. 
Corona, CA 92883 
 

Dear Cory: 

 

On behalf of the Abovenet Operations team in Los Angeles, I would like to thank you and the entire HP 
Communications team for your professionalism and support on the recent construction and fiber 
splicing project on Beatrice St. 

The efficacy of the HP Communications team is second to none. During installation, decisions were 
made with alacrity to secure the prescribed timeline. Despite obstacles with misidentified utilities, 
evolving inspector requirements and corporeal constraints of fiber, your team maintained an 
indefatigable spirit and focus to complete the job and exceed expectation.  It is this diligence and 
dedication that sets HP Communications apart as a top-notch communications contractor. 

In these challenging economic times, my clients expect more for less: More service, less time. HP 
Communications’ demonstrated flexibility and ability to mobilize under short notice, is critical to meeting 
this elevated demand and expectation.  

I look forward to working with you on projects. I know with HP Communications’ uncompromising 
commitment to service, no challenge is insurmountable: If it is possible, it will be done. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Kenny Stach, PMP 
Senior Project Manager 
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AboveNet, Inc. 
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